
 

28 February 2024 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Clarification 

Prestal Holdings Limited (“Prestal”, or the “Company”) refers to its ASX Appendix 4D lodged on 26 

February 2024 and clarifies that the dividend concerning the 6 month period to 31 December 2023 is an 

interim dividend relating to the half year, not a special dividend.  Dividend amount, franked amount, 

record date and payment date remain unchanged. 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Investor & media queries:  

Oliver Carton, Company Secretary, Prestal Holdings Limited, tel: +61 3 9251 2311 
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